

Dear New Maverick,

Hello! The team at Maverick Smiles Pediatric Dentistry would like to welcome you to our growing family of patients. We are honored that you have chosen our practice to assist in caring for your child's dental needs, and we want you to know that we take your trust and confidence in our team very seriously. By joining our family, you have created a partnership that we hope will last for many years. We love watching our patients grow, and we hope your child will look forward to seeing the familiar faces at our office during each of his or her visits.

Our goal is to introduce dentistry to your child in a fun, non-threatening manner. At Maverick Smiles, we tailor treatment specifically to the needs of each child, and we stress the importance of prevention. We are dedicated to your child's dental health and are committed to providing superior dental care.

We realize your time is valuable, and we operate efficiently to minimize your waiting time. Please respect our efforts by ensuring that your schedule is free for your appointment. We also ask that you arrive 15 minutes prior to your scheduled appointment for the office to enter the necessary paperwork into the computer and for your child to have some time to play and acclimate to our office. Appointments may be rescheduled with a courtesy notice of 24 hours.

Please fill out the new patient information enclosed with this letter and bring it with you to your appointment along with an insurance card if you would prefer for us to file for you. Please check out our website at www.mavericksmiles.com prior to your visit where you will find information about our office, pediatric dental health, and Dr. Mary Alice. It may be helpful to show your child pictures of the office and the doctor before you come in for your first appointment.

Again, welcome to the Maverick Smiles Pediatric Dentistry family! We look forward to meeting you and providing not only the highest quality dental care, but also a fun and hospitable dental environment for your child for many years to come.

Warmest Regards,

Mary Alice Hughes, DMD

Maverick Smiles Pediatric Dentistry